
ETHERLEY LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER – 10th December 2021 

 

Rehearsals are in full swing this week, the corridors are alive with the sound of 

music!  We are so excited to share our performance with you next week.  

 

MINI POLICE 

Over the past 6 weeks 12 Year 5 children have been working closely 

with Durham Constabulary Youth Team to become Etherley Lane’s 

very own Mini Police. Their final lesson on Thursday involved them 

getting to sit in a police van and meeting some of Bishop Auckland’s 

police officers. They are all now equipped with the skills they need to 

be excellent role models for other children in school.  

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

We are so excited to share our, ‘Out of this World’ Christmas performance with you. Keep checking our Facebook 

page next week where you will be able to watch the children’s fantastic performance. 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

The children really enjoyed their Christmas Dinner yesterday. Many thanks to parents/carers of packed lunch 

children who booked a dinner and paid for it so promptly. 

REMINDERS 

Christmas party for all classes will be taking place on Thursday 16th December – children to come to school on 
Thursday morning in their party clothes. 

Children can come to school in their Christmas jumpers on the last day of term, next Friday. 

School will close for the holidays on Friday 17th December and will re-open on Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 

 

Class 1  -  Rueben G - Mrs Elder’s class    Class 6   -  Britney B  - Mr Soulsby’s class 

Class 2  -  Fury R -   Miss Alderdice’s class    Class 7   - Tyler F -  Mrs Burkill’s class 

Class 3  -  Lily-Grace D -  Mrs Jones’ class   Class 8    - Ruby M-  Miss Jones’ class 

Class 4  -  Lacey-Mae W -  Miss Strophair’s class   Class 9    - Kobe C-  Mrs Summerson’s class 

Class 5  -  Hollie J -  Mrs Wakes’ class   Class 10  -  Holly F  - Miss Wilkinson’s class 


